
14 July 2021 

COVID-19 update for Improve your long game clubs  

Given the evolving COVID-19 situation in NSW, our advice regarding the use of sunscreen via 

the Improve your long game stands has temporarily changed to help protect the health and 

safety of our community.  

We strongly recommend that all clubs located in Greater Sydney temporarily remove 

sunscreen bottles from the metal sunscreen stands to help stop the spread of COVID-19. 

Should you decide to still provide sunscreen to patrons, place it where golfers can 

wash/sanitise their hands before and after use and clean the pump regularly with 

disinfectant solution or wipes.   

 

We will update you should our advice change. In the meantime, we recommend that clubs: 

• Print and display our COVID-19 flyer on the stands or in a location that is highly 

visible to golfers to help communicate this message to the club 

• Encourage golfers to bring their own sunscreen to the course and wear protective 

clothing, a broad-brimmed hat, and sunglasses 

• Encourage golfers to download the free SunSmart App so they can stay up to date 

with daily UV and know when sun protection is required  

 

For clubs located in Regional NSW, you may continue to provide sunscreen via the sunscreen 

stands if you feel comfortable to do so. As with other frequently touched areas and surfaces 

around the club, sunscreen pumps should be cleaned several times per day with disinfectant 

solution or wipes. Please note, however, the situation can change and escalate quickly, so we 

encourage you to continue following the updates from NSW Health and make the decision to 

restrict access to communal sunscreen if necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us on (02) 9334 1761 or 

improveyourlonggame@nswcc.org.au  

https://www.cancercouncil.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/COVID-19-IYLG-flyer_PDF.pdf
https://www.cancercouncil.com.au/cancer-prevention/sun-protection/understanding-uv-radiation/finding-out-the-uv-radiation-levels-in-your-area/
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/latest-updates.aspx
mailto:improveyourlonggame@nswcc.org.au

